
BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

SPECIAL MEETING 

JANUARY 9, 2006 
 

Supervisor Earl Schlegel called the January Special Meeting of the Birch Run Township 

Board to order at 7:00 P.M.  Also present for the board were Amy Cook, Clerk.  A quorum 

was not present.   

 

The following topics were discussed, but no action was taken: 

 Water information 

 Renewal of Non-homestead millage 

 Safe Routes to School Grant Program 

 

PASSED Motion by Schlegel seconded by Cook to adjourn at 7:15 pm. 

Yeas:  Cook, and Schlegel 

Nays:  None 

 

Amy Cook 

Township Clerk 


